11 February 2022

Things to note:

Thank you to everyone who is following the new reading approach —we are seeing a huge
difference in those who are following this and it is wonderful to see such confident readers.
The approach is different and | am more than happy to talk this through further if you
would like more information. As of next week (now that we seem more settled from
COVID... fingers crossed). | am hoping to send out weekly homework. This will be sent out
on a Tuesday and due back the next Monday. | am hoping that this will contain elements of
reading/phonics, Maths and English. Obviously, | appreciate any feedback as to how your
child is coping with it so as we move through the weeks, | am able to personalise this more
allowing children to become more independent.

This week:

In Maths, we have been learning multiplication and division. The children have enjoyed learning about
grouping for multiplication and sharing for division. The children have learnt methods and have started
applying these to different problem solving.

In English, we have been retelling the story of the Great Explorer and the children have loved acting it out
in groups. We have some amazing actors!

In our project learning, we have been learning about habitats and food chains. We have recapped Science
learning from year 1 and we have been building on it to recognise predators and prey.



